
Reminder

Your child will be enrolled until 18 years of age. 
When they turn 18 years old, we will ask their 
permission to continue in the registry until age 21.

You may request that we stop collecting 
information about your child at any time. 
Information will not be collected from the date 
your request is received.

You may also withdraw your child from the 
project. The information that has been collected 
will be removed from the registry and no more 
information will be collected.

 

 

 
 

Written requests should be 
mailed or faxed to:

Sarah Bradley, MS, CGC 
Newborn Screening Program
Wadsworth Center
NYS Department of Health
120 New Scotland Avenue
Albany, NY 12208

Fax: (518) 474-0405

Because your child is participating in the New York State Newborn Screening 
Patient Registry:

• Health care providers can learn about the diseases on the newborn 
screening panel and the best treatment.

• Health care providers have access to information for a larger group of 
patients than they treat in their clinic.

• Improvements can be made to newborn screening in New York State!
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